New Bankruptcy Forms take effect December 1, 2015

Please be advised that most Official Bankruptcy Forms are schedule to be replaced with
substantially revised, reformatted, and renumbered versions effective December 1, 2015, as
approved by the Judicial Conference of the United States. Use of the revised Official Forms will
be mandatory beginning on December 1, 2015. Attorneys should contact their software vendors
for more information. The revised forms and other related information can be found on the U.S.
Courts website at http://www.uscourts.eov/rules-policies/pending-rules-amendments/pending-
changes-bankruptcy-forms.
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